
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

From: Millar, Chris 
To: 
Bcc: McCauley, Kirsten; Federici, John 
Subject: Links to Report 
Date: Monday, December 20, 2021 3:14:00 PM 

Hi William, 

Thanks for contacting me about the letter you received and also for speaking with me 
to give you some basic information on what is happening with the Region’s Official 
Plan. Please confirm you received this e-mail by just sending me a reply to let me 
know, thanks. 

The following links should help you gain a better understanding of the process that 
has gone on and also what is to yet come. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call after you have reviewed 
the documents. 

The report and appendices I suggest you read through at available at the link below. 
You will want to read PDS 41-2021 and its appendices. 
https://www.niagararegion.ca/official-plan/settlement-area-boundary-review-dec-
2021.aspx 

Sincerely, 
Chris Millar, MCIP, RPP, CNU-A 

Senior Planner, Long Range Planning 
905-980-6000 ext. 3147 
chris.millar@niagararegion.ca 
Niagara Region, Planning and Development 
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, P.O. Box 1042 
Thorold, ON  L2V 4T7 
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